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Join the S.A.M. and the I.B.M.
Ask a club officer for a membership application today!

S.A.M. Members receive the M.U.M. Magazine
 I.B.M. members receive the Linking Ring Magazine

Okito/Lance Burton Ring 64		  Mac King Assembly 215

erik tait
tuesday, march 12 7:00PM

Kosair Charities Center
982 Eastern Parkway, 
Louisville, KY, 40217

CALENDAR
NEXT MEETINGS

APRIL

MONDAY, APRIL 8
BERNARDO SEDLACEK

KOSAIR CENTER

MAY 

TUESDAY, MAY 7
PAUL RICHARDS
KOSAIR CENTER

JUNE

MONDAY, JUNE 10
SCOTT GREEN

KOSAIR CENTER

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19
HAL MYERS

KOSAIR CENTER

Young Members

 Meet at 6:30
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   LMC members and guests meet informally for dinner 
around 5:30 p.m.  on meeting nights.

Many of the details of Magic are so simple that you may make the mistake 
of thinking them unimportant. That mistake is fatal. When explained, 
these details are ridiculously simple. Yet, how mystifying to your audience! 
I need not tell you this. The very tricks which have completely mystified 
you are based on these simple details. The Man in the Profession knows 
this. He knows that the whole of science depends on these small moves 
and poses. So remember, give strict attention to every detail of every 
lesson, and regard it with the same importance that the Professional 
Magician does.

-Tarbell pg. 6 

Michael Carbonaro magic club discount

Don’t Overlook the Smallest Detail

Challenge of the Month 

Use Promo Code: KYMAGIC for a $5 discount on tickets

http://concerts.livenation.com/event/1600558F455D5CD8

Think about the mentor program. Whether you would like to be 
someone’s mentor or find a mentor for yourself. 

Reach out to someone about the possibilities of sitting down 
once a month or even more regular to talk magic and trade 
some industry secrets! 

2019 OFFICERS
DEAN:

Sherrell Nunnelley___________________

President:
Michael Raymer

5512 Pavilion Way
Louisville, KY 40291

(502) 644-7829
funmagic@iglou.com

1ST Vice President:
Bo Gulledge 

(502) 645-3483 
bo@breakthrusg.com

2ND Vice President:
Mark Meyers

670 Reichmuuth Lane
Shepherdsville, KY 40165

502-938-5234
eden5059@yahoo.com   

Secretary:
John Butler

1564 Beech St.
Radcliff, KY 40160
270-351-3412 (H)
270-832-0165 (C) 

john.butler1@twc.com

Treasurer:
Barbara Harris

P.O. BOX 99801
Louisville, KY 40269

(502) 499-7852
barblouky@aol.com

Sergeant-at-Arms:
Tom Causey

442 Keller Dr.
New Salisbury, IN 47161

(812) 987-6696
Causeyt@gmail.com

Webmaster
Steve Haffner

Bulletin Editor:
Matt Sohl

Technical Director
Bret Sohl

Concierge:
Carol Miller

ADVISORY BOARD

Jim Harris
Pat Miller
Pete Miller

David Garrard
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Michael Raymer
President

2019 LMC MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Annual dues are due by each January 1st. 

Magicians ................................................ $40.00 
Spouse/Magician’s Assistant ................... $15.00 
Juniors (17 years & under) ...................... $20.00

As I write this it will soon be time to head down to 
Pigeon Forge for the Winter Carnival of Magic. It’s 
a nice regional convention hosted by IBM Ring 58. 
Michele and I look forward to it because it’s a nice 
getaway and it’s not so jammed packed that you feel 
you’ll miss something. 

This month on Tuesday March 12, we’ll have Eric Tait 
who is a comedy close-up magician and has been on 
Penn and Teller Fool Us and has received a number 
of awards in close-up competitions. Next month we’ll 
have Bernardo Sedlacek from Brazil on Monday, 
April 8 so we hope to see you all at these two great 
lectures. 

We’ve got a lot planned for the coming months so 
you won’t want to miss anything and as Matt said 
a few issues back, try to meet up with your fellow 
members outside of club events. If you need help 
with something post in our Facebook group – that’s 
where only the members can see posts and it’s 
a great forum for asking questions, selling magic, 
having meet-ups, etc. 

If you know someone interested in magic invite 
them to a club meeting we really are a great group 
of people and I’m proud to consider the LMC my 
extended family. I’m looking forward to seeing YOU at 
our next event. 

Michael

EDITORIAL NOTE:
Please have all articles for inclusion in the next 
bulletin issue to us by the 20th of the Month.

OUT OF MY HAT

From the Editor,

    Happy March Magic Club! We’re 
almost a fourth of the way through 
the year. But we still have a lot 
planned for our club and the 

surrounding community. Last month we had Mark 
Comley in to speak. It was a great lecture. If you have 
to chance to see him somewhere, I recommend it! 

This coming month, we have Erik Tate from Penn and 
Teller visiting the club. It looks like it’s going to be a 
good lecture. If you want to see him perform before 
the meeting, look for his Penn and Teller performance 
on YouTube. 

I also hope your performance for the annual close up 
contest is coming together. I won’t stop mentioning 
it until the competition gets here! I want to see a 
big turnout this year of competitors. Practice in your 
community if you don’t want any of the club members 
to see the performance yet. Or find that mentor we’ve 
been mentioning and get together with them to help 
put a routine together. 

I’m looking forward to the next few months! I hope 
you are as well. See you at the next meeting. 

Matt
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Last Meeting


